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TODAY's
SCRIPTURE
LESSON:
Revelation
4:4-8
(Isaiah 6:1-3)

REVELATION SONGS:

"PostRedemption
Song of Zion:
#1

#1: Revelation 4:8-11;

SERMONIC POINTS:

#2: Revelation 5:8-13;

#1: ROYALTY

#3: Revelation 7:1-17;
#4: Revelation 11:16-18;
#5: Revelation 15:1-5;
#6: Revelation 16:5-6;

SERMONIC
POINT #1:
ROYALTY

#2: REVERENCE
#3: RESPECT

"For unto us a son is
given, a child is
born...and you shall
call HIM...Prince of
Peace."
Isaiah 9:6
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"...'You say correctly,
I am a KING...for this
reason I have been
born.'..."

"The four living
creatures, each
having six
wings...And they do
not rest day or night"

John 18:37

Revelation 4:8a

"saying, 'Holy, holy,
holy. LORD GOD
ALMIGHTY,
who was and is
and is to come!'

"In the year that King
Uzziah died, I saw THE
LORD sitting on a
throne, high and lifted
up, and the train of HIS
robe filled the temple."

Revelation 4:8b

Isaiah 6:1

"Above it stood
seraphim, each one had
six wings: with two
he covered his face...
he covered his feet...
and with two he flew."

"And one cried to
another...: 'Holy, holy,
holy is THE LORD of
hosts; The whole earth
is full of HIS glory!' "

Isaiah 6:2

Isaiah 6:3
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"Whenever the living
creatures give glory and
honor and thanks to
HIM who sits on throne,
who lives forever and
ever..."

SERMONIC
POINT #2:
REVERENCE

Revelation 4:9

"...the twenty-four
elders fall down
before HIM who sits
on the throne and
worship HIM...

"...who lives forever
and ever, and cast
their crowns before
the throne, saying:"

Revelation 4:10a

Revelation 4:10b

SERMONIC
POINT #3:

"You are worthy, O
LORD, to receive glory
and honor and power; For
YOU created ALL things
and by YOUR will they
exist and were created."

RESPECT

Revelation 4:11
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CONCLUSION:

HOMEWORK:

"Blessed is
s/he..."

Read
Revelations
Chapter 5
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